
 
 

February 19, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Mark Cassini 
Community Greening 
610 SW 15th Avenue, Suite #4 
Delray Beach, FL   33444 
 
Dear Mark: 
 
Congratulations!  Will Liner, Florida Forest Service, recently nominated Community Greening in 
the category of Outstanding Tree Advocacy Group in the 2018 FRIENDS OF OUR URBAN 
FOREST Awards Program.  It is my pleasure to let you know that Community Greening has been 
selected as the winner of the award.  The awards selection committee felt that the tree advocacy 
group’s efforts stood above all other applicants in exemplifying excellence in Urban Forestry 
throughout the State of Florida.  
 
It is our wish to present the award to you at a special luncheon being held in conjunction with the 
Council’s 2019 Urban Forestry Institute (UFI) on Monday, March 4 at 12:00 Noon. 
 
If that date doesn’t work for you, then we invite you to select an event of your choice in your local 
community. Examples of community events could be a city/county commission meeting, a tree 
planting event, an Arbor Day celebration, or other special event.  Local presentations can be 
scheduled for any time after mid-March as long as sufficient notice is provided to the Council in 
order for us to make arrangements for the presentation. 
 
At your convenience, please contact Sandy Temple, FUFC Executive Director, by calling 407-872-
1738 or via E-mail at sandy@fufc.org to let her know of your choice for your award presentation.  
Again, congratulations on your organization’s achievement and good luck in all of your efforts to 
better Florida’s urban forest! 
 
Sincerely,  

Linda Seufert 
Linda Seufert, Chairperson  
Friends of Our Urban Forest Awards Committee  
 
cc:   Matt Shipley, Community Greening 
        Will Liner, Florida Forest Service       
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